
Dear First grade students,
We hope you are enjoying your summer vacation and spending

lots of time outside with your family. Below you will find a list of skills
for you to review over the summer. These skills were covered in
kindergarten and practice will ensure you are prepared for the Fall.
School will be starting again before we know it!
Language Arts
• READ!!!! Read every day. Your child will benefit most from reading

about what they love. Let them choose books that are at their
reading level. They should be able to read almost all of the words
on their own and make sure to ask them questions about what
they read. Scholastic has a great selection of book
recommendations.

• Practice your sight words. Attached is a list of sight words your
child should know coming into first grade. Make sure to review
these for reading and spelling.

• Practice writing. We write a lot in first grade. Correct letter
formation and practice writing sentences will help your child
prepare for the upcoming year. A journal is a great way to
encourage your child write.

Math
• Count and write numbers to 100
• Practice addition facts. Students should know addition facts

through ten, easily and quickly. This year we will be mastering
addition facts through 20 and beyond. Encourage your child find
math in every day occurrences. There is no better learning than in
real life situations!



First Grade Supply List
2021-2022

1 backpack
2 plastic pocket folders
2 primary lined journals with a place for picture
1 pencil box
2 Crayola 10 packs of markers
2 boxes of number 2 Ticonderoga pencils
2 Crayola 24 boxes of crayons
1 pair of safety scissors
1 bottle of Elmer’s glue
5 pack of glue sticks
5 pink erasers
5 pack of multi colored dry erase makers
1 whiteboard eraser
2 packs of Clorox wipes
2 boxes of tissues
1 spiral notebook wide ruled
1 pack of water colors
1 box of Band-aids
2 clear sheet protectors
2 red ink pens
2 packs of hand wipes

Please place the following items in your child’s pencil box to come to school:
One box of markers, one box of crayons, one glue stick, scissors, one red
pen, one pink eraser,  3 sharpened pencils, two different color dry erase
markers. All other supplies are community supplies and will be collected.
Please be sure to label backpack, pencil box, lunch pale and any clothing
with your child’s name.






